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Front Range Woodturners

A Chapter of the American Association of Woodturners

Our next meeting will be September 5, 2000, at Schlosser’s.

Pete Holtus will show some vacuum chucking methods but we ask that you all will also bring your
vacuum chucks to show and discuss or bring what you use instead of a vacuum chuck.

Our meeting October 3rd will be a dual session with Dick Sing.

The November 7 meeting will be with Kurt Theobald.

According to Al Cummins, the November meeting will be the last meeting that he serves as the
program director. | think that you'd have to agree that Al has done a tremendous job of attracting
some very interesting turners for our benefit. | want to use this space to thank Al for a job very
well done. Who among you will step forward to carry on this important job??

The Ft. Collins club is hosting a symposium again, the date is September 30. | understand that
they need help early that morning setting up if you wish to volunteer.

As the year winds down we need to be thinking of officers for next year!!

If you have something to add to the newsletter, you can contact me by mail : Dave Sifers -3102
Southern St-Brighton, CO 80601 or by e-mail : DSifers@aol.com



